














WKNC- BRI AAB March Board Report 

Board Report: WKNC 

Revenue: 
Non-fee income, as of Feb. 27, 2014: $25,148.15 
Business Office sales - $7,535.00 
Baseball from FY1213 - $1,050.00 
Tir Na nOg - $2,700.00 
Promotions/Live Nation - $2,000.00 
Benefit Concerts - $10899.55 
Merchandise Sales - $438.00 
Other - $525.60 

*NOTE: These numbers are not "money in the bank," but instead also 
reflects income that is collected and waiting to be deposited/posted. 

Our revised non-fee income projection is $45,330, which contained a 
very conservative estimate of our potential Double Barrel Benefit 
revenues. We are currently on track to raise about $50,000 in non-fee 
revenue - which assumes the business office will meet its original 
sales goal of $15,000. 

Personnel: 
We have had 7 new applicants for the afterhours director position, but we've get to have an 
applicant for the chainsaw music director position. This being the 5th consecutive semester 
without any applicants, I think that this position will continue to go unmanned and that we should 
consider our lack of DJs and applicants a sign that chainsaw might be on its way out at WKNC. In 
order to prevent this, I've taken the broadcast media advisory board's advice and have sought out 
a community member and alumnus to potentially take a shift to spur interest, this candidate being 
Grayson Currin of Pitchfork and Indy Week. 

We have a second deputy of on-campus promotions, Vann Fussell. So far he has been tasked 
with reaching out to Schoolkids to see what kind of cross promotion we can create there. 

Outreach: 
The two Post Rock Block presents of last week went very well. We hope the three DJs, Sarah 
Hager, Joe Wright, and Kate Rafferty, keep up their hard work and put together another show. 

Double Barrel is over. We sold about 1,000 tickets altogether, blowing last year's 450 out of the 
water. We made $11,400 from the event in ticket sales, raffle tickets, and merchandise sales, 
which is double the $5,700 from last year. 

For DBS coverage, we were in Indy Week four times, Technician several times, The Daily 
Tarheel, The Stagger, Triangle Rock, and New Raleigh. 

We are currently planning our spring Fridays on the Lawn, and we hope to have bands booked by 
th is Friday for the first two of the three part series. IRC and UAB have approved funding for these 
events, and Michael D'Argenio ran point on getting that funding . 

Training: 
We've just completed the training class, and we have eight fully certified DJs with the rest taking 
their tests this week and next. I aga in will advice the next general manager to host training 
sessions for the spring well after DBS. 




